
Greetings, 

 

I am proud to submit my comments in support of Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project. This 

project presents our state with an incredible opportunity to bring well-paying jobs to rural Idaho, 

boost our state's economy and use private investment to clean up a brownfield site. 

 

Restoring the Stibnite Gold Project site will be an incredible investment. Work clearly needs to be 

done in the area but it should not be funded through taxpayer dollars. Fortunately, Midas Gold 

Idaho wants to make the investment. The company is proposing a mining project and full-scale 

restoration project. They have plans to reconnect fish with their natural spawning grounds, properly 

reprocess and safely store old tailings and solve sedimentation issues. 

 

I strongly recommend approval of the Stibnite project.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Have a good day, 

 

 

Name: 


